From: Lisa Sieverts

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 4:15 PM

To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Docket DE 23-068 Support for NH Saves

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

As the Chair of the Nelson, NH, Clean Energy Committee, | respectfully ask the PUC to approve the 2024-
2026 triennial energy efficiency plan and specifically to ensure that the NH Saves program is well funded.

We are working with residents in our town to help them get started on weatherization projects. We
know that energy conservation is the cheapest and easiest way to reduce fossil fuel use in our town. NH
Saves makes weatherization more affordable for our residents.

Thank you,
Lisa Sieverts
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